



B'NAI B'RITH EDUCATORS UNIT #5290

www.bnaibritheducators.com

September Mini Updates

SEPTEMBER 2018

Welcome back to what is shaping up to be an exciting year for our B'nai B'rith Educators Unit.

Once again, Mazel Tov to our new Executive Board. We will be celebrating their Installation Ceremony and Dinner on Thursday October 4, 2018 – 5:00 P.M. at Randi's in the Grant Avenue Plaza. There is no charge for paid members - guests are \$25.00. We are honored to have Rhonda Fink - Whitman as our guest speaker this year. She is a Holocaust Educator, hosts a TV Program, and has recently published a historical novel, "94 Maidens." *Paid members attending the Installation Program and Dinner will receive a free copy of the book, compliments of our unit.* Additional copies of the book will be available for \$15.00 each. After the program, Mrs. Fink - Whitman will be available to meet and greet members, as well as autograph books. Please RSVP to Suzanne Newman via email at suzienewman@yahoo.com by September 25th, 2018. This is an excellent opportunity to come and start the New Year off and support our Amazing Executive Board.

MAZEL TOV

Betty Klear welcomed new grandson Ryder Max, the son of Jordon and Kelly.

Debra Drossner for competing in the International Dragon Boat Races in Italy.

THANK YOU

Faye Benshetler for completing the 2018-2019 L'SHANAH TOVAH Book.

SAFE TRAVELS

Alice Heller on her upcoming trip to South Africa.

Please be reminded that our Monthly Newsletter will continue. Please submit all articles or notifications to Jude3600@aol.com by the 22nd of each month. That will ensure they are in the next month's newsletter.

Shanah Tovah Umetukah